
 

 
 
 
 
March 23, 2020 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The individual who is presenting this letter is an employee of Maryhaven. 
Upon demand, this individual can present an employee identification badge 
to document their current employment status. 
 
Per the Stay at Home Order issued March 22, 2020, by the Ohio 
Department of Health, Maryhaven is an essential human service and 
healthcare provider that is required to operate during this time. 
 
Any further questions can be directed to 614-445-8131. 
 
Thank you.    
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Shawn D. Holt 
President/CEO 


